
  

  

The Rice School 

Early Risers & 
After School Program 

“WE CAN’T MASK HOW EXCITED WE ARE TO 
WELCOME YOU.” 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Early Risers & ASP Program will be accepting applications for the 
Spring 2022 Semester. We have updated our Health & Safety protocols 
to ensure the safety of students and staff based on recommendations 
from CDC and health officials.  

We will begin accepting Spring 2022 registrations 
November 29th- December 15th. You can locate the ASP packet on the 
Rice School Website at https://www.houstonisd.org/RiceASP 
 
Due to covid, you must schedule your application drop-off time by 
clicking on the link below and choosing a date and time that is 
available. Please have your packet filled out prior to your appointment. 
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/TheRiceSchoolAfterScho
olProgram@houstonisd.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/  

Our applications are processed on a first come first serve basis. The 
ASP Program will be accepting a limited number of students for each 
grade level for the Spring 2022 Semester. 

Please feel free to email me at elexis.ortuno@houstonisd.org if you 
have any questions. 

Thank you. 

ASP Coordinator 
Elexis Ortuno 
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